
 

 

Year Three! 

 

Year 3 Duxford Trip 

Next half term, Year 3 will be visiting Imperial War Museum Duxford on Thurs-

day 4th July.  This will be an extended day, where we will leave the school at 

8am and return for approximately 5pm.  In order to meet costs, we are asking for 

a voluntary contribution of £9.67 per child or £6.45 per child if they are in receipt 

of Free School Meals. Please look at our Letters page on our website for more in-

formation and consent can be given via Parentmail by Friday 24th May.  

Thank you in advance.  

Homework Each Week 

The following must be com-
pleted each week: 

1. Minimum of 3 x 15 min 
reading —diaries MUST 

be signed 

2. 2 x 10/15 minutes on 
Times Table Rockstars  

3. 2 x 10/15 minutes on 
Spelling Shed 

Thank you for your sup-
port with this! 

Outdoor PE - Athletics  

English - The Iron Man 

In English this half term, we have started writing our 

own Science Fiction narratives based on The Iron Man 

by Ted Hughes. The children have made a great start to 

their own stories and we are looking forward to read-

ing some stupendous science fiction! 

The start of the summer term has seen us work-

ing on our athletic skills. We started off working 

on developing a rhythm when we are running. 

We have also looked at how to keep our rhythm 

when we are running and moving over obstacles. 

Next up we are going to start going into some re-

lay races and working on our relay take-over 

skills to ensure a great “upsweep”! 


